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Creedence Clearwater Revisited Will Perform as Scheduled on Saturday, Aug. 20
Fort Yates, N.D. – Prairie Knights Casino officials today assured guests Creedence Clearwater Revisited will perform as scheduled on Saturday, Aug. 20 at 7:30 p.m., but noted that concert goers will need to take an alternate route to the casino. 

“Creedence Clearwater Revisited will put on a great concert, and Prairie Knights is excited to bring their legendary rock music to the area,” said Everett Iron Eyes Jr., general manager at Prairie Knights. “Because of travel restrictions on a section of Highway 1806, the best route to the casino from the north is Highway 6 south of Mandan, then east on Highway 24, then south on Highway 1806 to the casino.”

Iron Eyes also said he understands the inconvenience this detour creates for guests, but believes it will be forgotten once the band launches into their extensive playlist of hits from the 1960s and 1970s.  

Creedence Clearwater Revisited features Stu Cook and Doug “Cosmo” Clifford, founding members of Creedence Clearwater Revival and 1995 inductees into the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame. Concert tickets are still available at select Dan’s Supermarkets, online at prairieknights.com and at the casino.
Highway 1806 travel restrictions were put in place Wednesday, Aug. 17 by the North Dakota Department of Transportation and the North Dakota Highway Patrol in response to protests against construction of the Dakota Access Pipeline on Standing Rock Sioux tribal lands.      
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